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From: "Clafardoni, loy" <Joy.Clafardoni@vaushan.ca>
Date: June 17, 2018 at 3:54:09 PM EDT
To: "Coles, Todd" <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>

Ce: "Liscio, Alexandria” <Alexandria.Liscio@vaughan.ca>
Subject: FW: Delay of Development

From: Cathy Ferlisi (i

Sent: Sunday, June 17, 2018 3:32 PM

To: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Racco, Sandra
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <§§mma£(—afrate, Marilyn
<Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>; DeFrancesca, Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Carella,
Tony <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Ferri, Mario <Mario.Ferri®vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Singh, Sunder <Sunder.Singh@vaughan.ca>

Ce: CMI CM| (g C=:hy Foriis! 4T - osctta DePrisco

; Antonietta Giannotii Loredana Campoli-Galati
» Teresa Panezutti Bruno Simioni

SRR hino CatenacciguuNP /e sa Persichitti

Subject: Delay of Development

Good afternoon,
Attached please find a letter of request regarding file 217.029 and dal17.063.
Please review before your meeting of June 19, 2018.

Thank you.




Concord West
Ratepayers
Association

2215 Steeles Ave. W.
PO Box 431

Toronto, Ontario

L4K 2L3

Executive:

Cathy Ferlisi - President

Rosetta DePriscio - Vice President
Antonietta Giannotti - Treasurer
Loredana Galati - Secretary

Board Members:
Mario Bonfini
Sabino Catenacci
Antonio Franco
Teresa Panezutti
Vanessa Persichetti
Bruno Simioni

June 18, 2018

Mayor and Members of Council
City of Vaughan

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive
Vaughan, Ontario

Re: Z17.029 and DA17.063
Dear Mayor Bevilacqua and Members of Council,

While the Concord West Ratepayers Association is on
record of being in favour of the redevelopment of the above
noted property, with some reservations, which have been
addressed by the owner; we also understand that the
residential neighbours abutting these properties have some
concerns. It is in this light, that the CWRA is asking that
you delay the approval of this development in order that the
owner and the neighbours have a more wholesome
discussion in an aitempt to resolve some questions and
issues that are still not satisfactorily addressed.

We ask that this application be delayed until September 30,
2018.

Respectfully submitted,

Cathy Ferlisi




